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Circular No. 60/17.                       31.10.2017. 
 
 

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as 
the Governing Council of AIBPARC, Special Invitees,  

State Secretaries and Advisors of AIBPARC.) 
 
 
 

Dear Comrade, 
 

Sub : Position of membership  vis-à-vis payment of subscription as on 31.10.2017 
 
 
A reference is drawn to the discussion held on above subject at the last meeting of the Governing Council of 

AIBPARC. It was informed that 3 of our affiliates had been in default in payment of subscription as on 

31.03.2017. In other words, such affiliates were supposed to pay the subscription due payable for the year 

April, 2016 – March, 2017.  As on date, 2 affiliates have partly cleared the dues. We are expecting that we 

shall hear shortly from the other affiliate.  

 
2. Our affiliates will please remember that the rate of subscription for the year April, 2017 to March, 2018 

is Rs.20/- per member per year.  A few affiliates who have paid the dues may please check up whether they 

have made the payment on the membership position as on 31.03.2017 or not and also whether they have 

made the payment at the rate of Rs.20/- per member per year.  

 
3. For updation of our records, Governing Council has felt immediate need of knowing the membership of 

each of our affiliate as on 31.10.2017. This is an urgent necessity. We hope that everyone concerned will 

cooperate by sending the position at our email.  

 
With best wishes, 
 
 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
ACTING GENERAL SECRETARY  
 
 
 
 

 


